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Marulan bypass pavement rehabilitation  
Project update - July 2022 

 

Project background 

The NSW government have provided a total of $35 million to replace sections of the concrete 
pavement surface on the Hume Highway at Marulan.  

The Marulan bypass, which was built in 1986 as part of the Hume Highway upgrade, is 7.5 
kilometres long and is located about 31km north of Goulburn.  

To improve driving conditions for motorists the existing concrete pavement will be replaced with 
a flexible pavement with a thick asphalt surface. The project will focus on repairing the 
pavement of sections of the southbound carriageway near Marulan. 

How will this work affect you? 
Construction activities will be staged to minimise impacts on road users during construction, 
however there will some temporary impacts to allow us to safely carry out work. 

There will be noise during construction as work will be carried out in continuous shifts from 
midnight on Sunday until midday on Friday. There will be no work during weekends, NSW and 
ACT public holidays and school holidays. 

Contraflow arrangements, minor detours and reduced speed limits will be in place during work. 
Detours include temporary changes for access into and out of Highlands Way and temporary 
closures of the heavy vehicle safety station on the southbound carriageway. 

Road users and nearby residents will be notified in advance of this work. 
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Next steps 
The scope of work and approval 
documents for this project are being 
finalised and the project will be out to 
tender in the coming months.  
 
An additional cross-over is being 
investigated for future maintenance 
work and to allow for contraflow 
arrangements during this project. 
 
Further concrete slab replacement and 
asphalt repair work will be carried out 
on sections of the north and south 
bound lanes. This work is part of the 
overall scheduled maintenance in this 
area and is separate to the project. 
 
Noise modelling and traffic counts will 
be carried out in the coming weeks to 
further understand impacts on road 
users and the community. 
  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
To subscribe to 
receive regular 
updates about this 
project please visit 
our webpage or use 
the following QR 
code. 
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